
 

 

News Release 
For Immediate Release:  May 26 (reminder on June 1) 
 
OPEN HOUSE: SASKATOON NORTH PARTNERSHIP FOR 
GROWTH REGIONAL PLAN - JUNE 2 & 3, 2015 
 

 
The Saskatoon North Partnership for Growth (P4G) invites residents in Saskatoon, 
Warman, Martensville, Osler and the Rural Municipality of Corman Park to an open 
house for the Regional Plan.  
 
OPEN HOUSE: P4G Regional Plan 
Tuesday, June 2, 2015 
4 p.m. to 8 p.m. – “Come and Go” 
Lakeview Church (Theatre) 
Near Hwy 16 E. & Boychuk Dr. on Twp Road 362 (Melville St), RM of Corman Park 
 
OR 
 
Wednesday, June 3, 2015 
4 p.m. to 8 p.m. – “Come and Go” 
Brian King Centre (Auditorium) 
202 8th Avenue North, City of Warman 
 
The goal of the Regional Plan, expected to be completed by mid-2016, is to ensure each 
of the five partnering municipalities can benefit from growth opportunities, increase 

efficiencies, and reduce costs by working together.  It will consist of plans for land use, 
transportation and servicing and outline the strategies needed for implementation and 
propose new governance and administrative structures for the region.  
 
These events will provide an open and informal setting for residents to learn about the 
Regional Plan’s intent, engage with members of the project team, and provide valuable 
input at the early stage of the project. Consultant, O2 Planning + Design, and 
representatives from the partner municipalities and the Saskatoon Regional Economic 
Development Authority (SREDA) will be in attendance. 
 
If you are unable to attend the open house, please visit www.partnershipforgrowth.ca to 
review meeting information and provide your comments after June 3, 2015.   

     
For more Saskatoon North Partnership for Growth (P4G) Announcements and News Releases, visit 
www.partnershipforgrowth.ca or connect with the Saskatoon North Partnership for Growth on Twitter and 
Facebook 
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Media, for more information, please contact:  

http://www.partnershipforgrowth.ca/
http://www.partnershipforgrowth.ca/


 

 

Alex Fallon, President and CEO, SREDA and Chair of the Regional Oversight 
Committee  
306-664-0720  
 
Note to media: Mr. Fallon will be available for interviews from 7 to 8 p.m. on June 2 and 
from 6 to 8 p.m. on June 3.  


